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Welcome back ……thank you for all your good luck messages.
It was so lovely this morning to see some of you return to school.  
There were lots of smiles and excitement! The children have been 
amazing, returning to school with a positive mind-set and learning 
about the new procedures for their bubbles. Cleaning is very much 
part of the new regime!  Many commented positively on the video. 
For those of you who are still at home, we are really looking forward 
to seeing you soon and don’t forget to email your class teacher with 
work that you are proud of.

“ 
”The Greenway Social Distancing Band

Congratulations to Nyree O’Brien and all its members in the band
which has become bigger and bigger and now has international 
fame, by making it to ‘The New York Times’ and ‘The Washington Post’! 
Follow the story on these links:
www.nytimes.com/aponline/2020/05/20/us/ap-eu-virus-outbreak
-britain-my-street-photo-gallery.html
and: https://apnews.com/fc2e3fe0dee561b5e6b1ee9f39fb0f96

The members are:
Nyree O’Brien
Ishbel
Cerys O
Rosie J
Eloise N
Finn N
David Green - parent
Lucy S
Edward A

Mr Amlot 
Teagan L
Daniel L
Mrs Lepiniere 
Alice B
Matthew 
Mrs Burlingham
Lucy M
Noah B

Last weeks piece was Viva La Vida 
and was arranged by Alice B. 



Greenway Art Project.  
How many plastic lids have you collected so far?  
Please do keep collecting them and we are going to 
need a lot. Also please do wash them! For those of 
you who have returned to school please do bring your 
plastic lids into school in a disposable bag.

Also many thanks to those of you who have already 
sent your designs to Mrs Bennett.   
Please can you send your designs to:  
janine.bennett@greenway.herts.sch.uk.  
by Friday 19 June. We are looking forward to creating 
the final design using your ideas!

A message from the Queen!
Monty W in Reception was delighted to receive a 
letter from the Queen.  He had been painting his 
pebbles as part of his home learning – which was 
where Reception children were going to leave the 
pebbles around town for other children in his class 
to find.  However he thought they looked like  
jewels and wrote to the Queen, sending his pebbles 
to her to see if she would like some more jewels in 
her collection.  She was very thankful for them…..

Child Protection Policy
During these unusual times we have updated our 
Child Protection Policy which is on our school web-
site.  Please do take a look. You can find it on our 
‘policies’ page using the ‘school’ tab.

A big ‘thank you’...
Thank you to Richard Millar, one 
of our governors who kindly  
donated 20 litres of sanitiser to 
the school!  Very helpful indeed.

Online Safety
A reminder of online safety advice:
• �Internet matters - for support for  

parents and carers to keep their  
children safe online.

• �London Grid for Learning - for support 
for parents and carers to keep their 
children safe online.

• �Net-aware - for support for parents 
and careers from the NSPCC.

• �Parent info - for support for parents 
and carers to keep their children safe 
online.

• �Thinkuknow - advice from the National 
Crime Agency to stay safe online.

• �UK Safer Internet Centre - advice for 
parents and carers’.


